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Corporate and Foundation Partners Help Build our
Story
God’s Love has many foundation and corporate partners. We are grateful for all they do! They send volunteer teams, donate goods and

services, and of course, provide financial support through grants and sponsorships.

We are particularly grateful for our longstanding supporter, the Steven & Alexandra Cohen Foundation, for their commitment to God’s Love.

This year they are the presenting sponsor of our fourth annual Love Rocks NYC to be held on March 12. Through the Foundations’s

continued support, we will be able to nourish the lives of more of our neighbors and provide concertgoers an opportunity to have the best

musical experience God’s Love has produced to date!

We are also thrilled to have WebMD as a platinum sponsor of Love Rocks NYC. This partnership will enable God’s Love to reach thousands

of WebMD readers, connect with their network of care providers across the country, and share news about the important role of medically

tailored meals in health care.

Some existing supporters have started to partner with us in new ways. Employee teams from Bank of America have been working in our

kitchens since 2004 and have contributed over two thousand volunteer hours. Now, we are pleased to report that Bank of America has

awarded a generous grant to fund our work. Thank you!

Colgate-Palmolive Co. has worked with God’s Love in many ways, including grants and volunteerism. This year, Colgate-Palmolive donated

personal care products to fill Thanksgiving gift bags, including thousands of soap bars, toothbrushes and toothpastes. We know these gifts

will help clients maintain their health. Thank you so much!

Sometimes, the most important work happens behind the scenes– or on a computer. To keep up with growing demand, God’s Love must

upgrade our technology and other tools used to efficiently run and evaluate our programs. Through generous grants from the Altman

Foundation and Craig Newmark Philanthropies, we have financial support for both our newly hired Manager of Research and Evaluation and

for our technology expansion project.

To all our partners, thank you for all that you do. If your company or foundation would like to learn more about partnerships at God’s Love,

contact Stephen Covello at 212. 294.8144 or scovello@glwd.org.

https://www.glwd.org/blog/?cat=donate
https://www.glwd.org/blog/welcoming-new-board-of-trustees-members-maurice-brown-jaclyn-dooner-gordon-stone/
https://www.glwd.org/blog/30th-anniversary-race-to-deliver-a-success/
https://www.glwd.org/blog/memories-hope-for-the-future-its-all-right-here/


3.21.24 / Community

Welcoming New Board of Trustees Members: Maurice Brown,
Jaclyn Dooner, and Gordon Stone

All trustees brings a unique set of skills they will call upon to provide critical support for God's Love.

11.30.23 / Community
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30th Anniversary Race to Deliver a Success

Thank you to all of our supporters this year, and for the past 30 years of the Race to Deliver.

11.28.23 / Community

Memories & Hope for the Future: It’s All Right Here

From volunteering with God's Love in the 80s to become a Development Committee and Legacy Society member, James Palazza is

determined to ensure God's Love is here to help for years to come.
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